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Watts Remy

From: Penelope French <pfrench08@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2019 7:36 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Sb103 and 104

Dear Chair Dembrow, 
 
Oregon agriculture must not be legislated by people in Salem.  Farmers and ranchers are necessarily stewards of their 
land, and these  bills limit their ability to efficiently and successfully feed the nation.  Urging a no vote on SB 103 and 
104. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Penelope French 
PO Box 1988 
Pendleton, OR 97801 
pfrench08@gmail.com 
 


